
A Message to Nurses from Secretary Teresa Miller 

 
  

Pennsylvania Secretary of Human Services, Teresa Miller, would like to thank all 
nurses for their dedication during the COVID-19 outbreak. 

  

Watch the personal address here 

  

NOTICE: This confidential message/attachment contains information intended for a specific 
individual(s) and purpose. Any inappropriate use, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If 

received in error, notify the sender and immediately delete the message. 
 

https://www.myodp.org/mod/book/view.php?id=25106&chapterid=149

